January 27, 1925

Mr. N. B. Brooks Goldendale, Washington

Dear Mr. Brooks:

Your letter addressed to the Road Committee of the Commercial Club was received.

We have taken up the matter as requested with a number of our local friends and have asked that they write our Senator and Representatives, also to those whom they know representing the counties.

Te appreciate very much your interest taken in this much needed road and believe that you are the logical man to represent this, as well as your own community at Olympia, should you find it necessary to go.

If we can be of any further service, would be glad to have you suggest and we will immediately endeavor to respond.

Yours truly.

Chairman, ROAD COMMITTEE TOPPENISH COMMERCIAL CLUB

McG/K